
STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

(360) 664-1160 • TTY (360) 586-8203

December 22, 2017

Booga K. Gilbertson
Senior VP Operations
Puget Sound Energy
PC Box 97034 M/S: PSE-12N

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

RE: Proximity Request - Puget Sound Energy - Pierce County
(Insp. No. 7458, Docket No. PG-170423)

Dear Ms. Gilbertson:

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted a records
review and multiple field visits to the site of the Bormey Lake project identified in Docket No.
PG-170423.

Staff accepts the project records provided by PSE, and is satisfied that PSE has met the
conditions specified in paragraph 5 of Order 1. This inspection will be closed as of Dec. 22.

Staff thanks PSE's persormel for their cooperation and assistance during this review.

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Scott Anderson at
(360) 664-1297.

Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Cara Peterman, Director, Enterprise Risk Management & Compliance, PSE
Harry Shapiro, Director, Gas Operations, PSE
Cheryl McGrath, Manager, Compliance Programs, PSE

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.


